
 
 
 
 

December 4, 2024 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
 
 

PROCUREMENT FOR THE CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR THE PHILIPPINE 
INNOVATION HUB (IHUB)/PHILIPPINE INNOVATION HUB-MARIKINA 

ENTERPRISE SCALE-UP HUB (IHUB-MESH) PROJECT ARCHITECTURE FOR 
NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY (NDC)  

 
(PROJECT REFERENCE NO. MR24-10-136) 

 
 
 
This Notice is hereby issued to declare the postponement of procurement for the 
above-mentioned project.  The BAC decided to reschedule the Eligibility Check and 
Shortlisting due to the absence of a quorum in which the BAC Chairperson and BAC 
Members are attending to emergency matters.  
 

The following changes for the Eligibility Check and Shorlisting of the aforementioned 
project are as follows: 
 

ACTIVITY FROM TO 

Eligibility Check and 
Shortlisting 

December 6, 2024, at 
11:00 in the morning on 
12th floor ABB Hall of NDC 
Bldg. 

December 9, 2024, at 
2:00 in the afternoon on 
12th floor ABB Hall of NDC 
Bldg. 

 
Please be reminded that the submission schedule of Eligibility Documents is still on 
December 6, 2024, at 10:00 AM, (7th floor NDC clock) on the 7th floor NDC Building. 
Late bids will not be accepted. 
 

 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 
 
 
(Originally Signed) 

AGM ALEWIJN AIDAN K. ONG 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
 


